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We are continually looking for dedicated individuals who want to give back to their community in a meaningful way. 
Whether you’re intersted in emergency response or supporting behind the scenes - we have a place for you!

Operational Members - Firefighting & Emergency Medical Response
Administrative/Support Members - Fundraising, Facility and Vehicle Maintenance, Finance, Community 
Outreach, Marketing, & More

•
•

JOIN OUR TEAM

Help Us Help You - Neighbors Helping Neighbors

1019 Oliver Springs Highway • Clinton, TN 37716 • 865-435-1050 • www.marlowfire.org

Dear Residents & Business Owners, 

The Marlow Volunteer Fire Department would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for the continued support of the 
community. Your contributions directly enable us to respond to emergencies, save lives, and serve our community with 
dedication and pride.

In 2024, our volunteers received 778 calls for service. These included medical emergencies, structure fires, motor vehicle 
crashes, and a variety of other incidents - each requiring trained personnel, reliable equipment, and community trust.

As we look toward the future, we remain committed to strengthening our capabilities. This year, we’ve taken significant 
steps to improve our fleet, equipment, and facilities: 

We recently purchased a new 2024 Class A mini-pumper at a cost of $350,000, to enhance our emergency response 
Loan payments of $37,000/year for 15 years start in March 2026 from funds raised in this current effort.
We are actively working to establish a third station on Sulphur Springs Road, a project estimated to cost upwards of 
$80,000. This new station will improve response times and coverage for many residents in that portion of our jurisdiction.
We were fortunate to receive and greatly appreciate the donation of a 2007 Class A pumper from the City of Clinton 
which will be housed at that station when it is ready.

These investments are essential - but they come at a significant cost. While we do receive some funding from Anderson 
County, it does not fully cover our annual operational expenses - especially when it comes to growth and critical 
infrastructure improvements. That’s where we turn to you, our community. Your tax-deductible donation helps us: maintain 
our current activities, upgrade essential firefighting equipment, expand and maintain our fleet, enhance volunteer training, 
and build the facilities needed to serve you more effectively. 

Every dollar makes a difference. No matter the amount, your contribution directly impacts the safety and preparedness of 
your fire department. We are honored to serve this incredible community and hope you will consider supporting us as we 
continue to grow and improve. 

With sincere appreciation, 
The Officers and Members of the Marlow Volunteer Fire Department
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Scan the above QR code 
to donate online!

•

•

•

DID YOU KNOW??????
This is the approximate cost to outfit a SINGLE 
volunteer firefighter to safely serve and protect 
OUR community…

Helmet - $389

Particulate Hood - $42

Gloves - $150

Protective Coat - $1,615

Protective Pants - $1,195

Boots - $475

Portable Radio - $5,000

SCBA - $8,000

Total $16,866
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